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National Random Acts of Kind-
ness Day:  

Wednesday, February 17th  
 

A Random Act of Kindness is a spontaneous 
or planned selfless act performed to either 
help or cheer up a stranger or someone we 

know for no reason other than to make peo-
ple happier.  We can do random acts of kind-
ness any day but this is a special day to make 
a conscious effort to make someone’s day.  

DATL Spirit Week 

Feb. 28– Mar. 4 
 

Monday 

Feb. 28 

Dress in DATL School Colors!  

(Blue & White) 

Tuesday 

Mar. 1 

Wear your sunglasses and bring your 

favourite beach towel!  

Wednesday  

Mar. 2 

Dress in your favourite colour!  

Thursday  

Mar. 3 

Crazy Hair & Crazy Hat Day! 

 

Friday  

Mar. 4 

Pajama Day!  



An interesting way to incorporate real math into school is to cele-

brate the 100th day of school. Our teachers incorporate the ideas 

into their daily activities. They begin with the first day of school and 

end on the 100th day which usually falls mid February.  This year the 

100th day of school will be celebrated during the week of February 

15th. The teaching opportunities prior to the actual day are endless. 

The children (depending on grade) learn to count by ones, twos, 

fives, and tens. A variety of activities take place on the 100th Day. 

Celebrating 100 Days of School– Mon. Feb.14 

 Heart Healthy School!  

 Pink Shirt Day 
February 23rd 
Wear pink to  

celebrate Kindness! 

Our school has signed up to become a Heart Healthy School. What is that you say? Students 
and staff will be taking part in 4 five-day long challenges or awareness campaigns from Febru-
ary to May to promote the following heart healthy messages: 

· 5 fruits and vegetables each day 

· 2 hours or less of screen time 

· 1 hour or more of physical activity 

· 0 sugar-sweetened drinks. 

Be Kind          Be Safe           Be Responsible               Be Respectful 



Reminder to please send 
your child to school with 
two clean extra well fitted 
masks. While the children 
play outside masks can of-
ten get wet and uncomfort-
able.  

 

 

 
 

 

Pizza Delight will be our new hot lunch provider.  

Please ensure your child’s order is submitted on time.   

You can order online using school cash online:  

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ 

Or  

You can order with cash using school order forms. (Please send correct 
change and ensure your child’s full name is printed on the envelope) 

Feb.  11, 18, 25-  pizza will be delivered to those that  

ordered pizza for January. 

Pizza orders for MARCH will go 
home the week of Feb. 14. 
They are due back Feb. 18 

**Reminders** 
 

• DATL classes begin at 8:25 am. To be 
ready, all students should be at school 
by 8:20 am.  
 
 
• Outdoor play is important to a child’s 
health. Please be sure your child is 
dressed appropriately for outside play.  

Picture Retakes are Due 

Feb. 11/22. 
 

Please have your orders into 

the office no later 

than Feb. 11.  


